
The Linguistics Program at West Chester University is pleased to announce that we will 
host an Undergraduate Linguistics Research Conference on Saturday, April 27, 2024.  
  
We invite submissions for this event from current undergraduate students interested in 
presenting linguistics research they have conducted as part of their coursework, thesis, or 
research assistantship, or independently done. To be considered as a presenter, please 
submit an abstract of 250 words or less (not including references) that includes 
information about the topic studied and any research questions, the data and methods 
used, and an overview of the research findings. Abstracts are due by Monday, March 25, 
and abstracts should be submitted through this 
form: https://forms.gle/D4CKcpjdHpYXcQ4dA 
  
Abstracts will be anonymized prior to review, and decisions will be sent by April 1, 2024. 
Presenters will be allotted 15 minutes for their presentation with time for Q&A following. 
We encourage students who have not written a conference abstract before to work with a 
faculty mentor or advisor before submission; we also recommend that students 
review these tips by linguist Mary Bucholtz on writing a successful conference abstract. 
  
Please direct any questions to the conference's faculty organizer, Dr. Joshua Raclaw, 
at jraclaw@wcupa.edu. 
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